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PAU GASOL PRESS RELEASE

I’m very happy to announce that I’m coming home and that I’ll soon be joining the ranks of FC Barcelona’s basketball team. I want to be able to contribute to this ambitious Barça project and be available to the coach and this team for the great work they're carrying out. I want to put my skills and experience at their disposal at a key point in the season, while at the same time finishing my physical recovery and getting into the rhythm of competition.
I hope to join the practice sessions as soon as possible. Along with the coach, the staff and the medical teams (mine and Barça’s), we'll take stock of my progress and contributions on the court.
Barça offered me the chance to grow and shape myself as a player, and I’m very grateful for everything the club gave me. This is a very important step in my professional career. I’m excited about this new phase and hope to be able to soon contribute to the first team.
I want to thank the club and its staff for making it possible for me to join in these very special circumstances. 
________
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